
 

Teresa S. Schlichting, Principal Brittni Molstead, Associate Principal 

Dear Lincoln Families, 
We hope your child has enjoyed this last week of voluntary learning!  Here are a few 
important things for you to know: 
 

● Lincoln Olympics 2020 activities can be submitted to the teacher until NOON on 
Tuesday to be considered entered into our prize drawing. 

■ Prizes will be drawn on Wednesday 
■ Students will be notified by the end of the week if they were winners 

of the drawing. 
■ We would ​LOVE ​photos or videos of students participating in the 

Lincoln Olympic activities. 
 

● Yearbooks will be mailed to students once they are published. 
 

● Chromebook/library book return and student item pick up will take place next 
week 

○ Thursday, May 28 - 10:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m.  
○ Friday, May 29 - 7:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.  

( Please pull up to the front of Lincoln (1625 S. Pennsylvania Ave.) heading 
north.  WAIT for a staff member to approach your car, state student name 
and present any items for return such as Chromebooks, library books, 
school-owned instruments, etc.) 

 
PLEASE NOTE​...​we will be following strict social distancing guidelines and we ask you to 
remain in your vehicle.  If you are experiencing any COVID 19 symptoms or you have been 
exposed to someone who has tested positive for COVID19 please DO NOT come to the 
school.  Please call the school to make other arrangements at 641-421-4423. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and we hope your family has a SAFE and HEALTHY summer 
vacation! 
 
Sincerely, 
Teresa S. Schlichting 
 



 


